Breton, Mary B

From: Chefbick65 <chefbick65@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2023 2:21 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: National resource Council of Maine proposals

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is John bickerstaff. | live at 211 Clayhill Rd., Cape Neddick Main 03902. | am writing about the proposals put
forward by the national resource Council of Maine. | am against excepting, and voting no against this measure. | urge
you to do the same. Right now the Financial ability of us who live in Maine Work, in Maine and pay bills in Maine, we
cannot afford to purchase an electric vehicle even with subsidies. | feel right now it is a horrible time to impose on the
next generation that would be mandated to buy emission free vehicles is an irresponsible burden upon them.

Passing this measure would be an under fair burden on 70 to 90% of the people who live and work in this state.
Again, my name is John bickerstaff, | live at 211 Clayhill Rd., Cape, Neddick, Maine, and my phone number is 207-475-
7082. My email is Chefbick65@aol.com

| hope to hear from you about this matter

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS




